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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sebas2059@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sebastian Santiso <sebas2059 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make your state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Americans overwhelmingly 

support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and 

provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving ou_r successful net metering rules here in Florida and everywhere else. 

Sincerely, 
Sebastian Santiso 
Germantown, MD 20876 
sebas2059@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

aharmon11088@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ashley Harmon <aharmon11088 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ashley Harmon 
Perkinston, MS 39573 
aharmon11088@icloud.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

galera2614@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Juan David Payares <galera2614 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Juan David Payares 
9340 Miami, FL 33186 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

wendy_shain@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wendy Shain 
<wendy_shain@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Shain 
Loxahatchee, FL33470 
wendy_shain@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nicbec@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Beck 
< nicbec@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Beck 
Neptune Beach, FL 32266 
nicbec@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sbr4tdy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Longley 
<sbr4tdy@everyactioncustom.!=om > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Longley 
Ozona, FL 34660 
sbr4tdy@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

suttonb3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of BENJAMIN SUTTON <suttonb3 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
BENJAMIN SUTTON 
Tampa, FL 33613 
suttonb3@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ksuchlicki@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Suchlicki 
< ksuchlicki@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Suchlicki 
Miami, FL 33158 
ksuchlicki@ya hoo .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jenniferlpatten 15@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Patten 
<jenniferlpatten 15@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Patten 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 
jenniferlpatten15@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sryl9648@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephen Ryland <sryl9648 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:05 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida . 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Ryland 
West Palm Beach, FL 33405 
sryl9648@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cruzer01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Cruz <cruzer01 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As past FL residents/natives, and potential returning retirees, what the hell are the discussion and questions about. Is 
some GOP bigwig, or politician about to lose their golden life? Florida, the sunshine state, and they are trying to reduce 
or inhibit the use of solar. No solar and my retiree money stays up north, and I shake my head in disgust. 

We struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more 
uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and 
providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Cruz 
Lewisberry, PA 17339 
cruzer01@comcast.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lbwolf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lila Brinkmann 
< lbwolf@everyactioncustom.com > 

Monday, September 21 , 2020 12:05 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lila Brinkmann 
Pompano Beach, FL 33066 
lbwolf@att.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

suresver@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Suresh Verma 

<suresver@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Suresh Verma 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411 
suresver@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

prateekberi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leo Flgueria 

<prateekberi@everyactioncustom.com> 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Leo Flgueria 

Miami, FL 33101 
prateekberi@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joshuadavidallen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Allen 
<joshuadavidallen@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joshua Allen 
Niceville, FL 32578 
joshuadavida llen@hotma ii .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carrieamock@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carrie Mock 
< ca rrieamock@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

I have never received a rebate from FP&L for excess energy produced - I have ALWAYS had an electric bill even with 

solar panels on my roof. I pay my fair share to support the grid. Do not let the power companies convince you that we 

(the solar panel users) are not paying our fair share. My average power bill this summer was $250 even with almost 

8KW of solar panels on my roof. We need to preserve net metering to entice greater adoption of solar use in this state! 

Sincerely, 
Carrie Mock 
Ormond Beach, FL 32174 
carrieamock@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

greg.moyer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Moyer 
< greg.moyer@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Moyer 
Lithia, FL 33547 
greg.moyer@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

digitalphotogal@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Sanders 
<digitalphotogal@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk- we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Sanders 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
digital photoga l@gma ii .com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

terryhlee123@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terry Lee <terryhlee123 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

Rollback of net metering is stupid. The people have already spoken. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Lee 
Casselberry, FL 32707 
terryh lee 123@gma ii .com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

islandtyme37@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Don Buck <islandtyme37 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Don Buck 
Punta Gorda, FL 33950 
isl a ndtyme 37@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cvyhmeister@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cristian Vyhmeister 

< cvyhmeister@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:10 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses wi.th Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

This is of critical importance for my family and the future of our children. 

Sincerely, 
Cristian Vyhmeister 
Apopka, FL 32703 
cvyhmeister@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jacobwatkins327@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jacob Watkins 

<jacobwatki ns32 7@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Jacob Watkins 
Oviedo, FL 32765 
jacobwatkins327@gmaii.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jerrysolomon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jerome Solomon 
<jerrysolomon@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Jerome Solomon 
Sarasota, FL 34233 
jerrysolomon@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mcasa69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marco Casillas <mcasa69 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Marco Casillas 
Miami, FL 33185 
mcasa69@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kvnszanto@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Szanto 
< kvnszanto@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Szanto 
Naples, FL 34117 
kvnszanto@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stuelliott33@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stuart Elliott <stuelliott33 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools- not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stuart Elliott 
2100 N Ocean Blvd Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305-1934 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cuevasc2c@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Clemente Cuevas 

< cuevasc2c@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Clemente Cuevas 
Orlando, FL 32825 
cuevasc2c@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kiwisapp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Keri Hefferin 
< kiwisapp@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

I wholeheartedly object to limiting solar power net metering in order to increase profits. This is outrageous and limiting 

solar expand was rejected by Floridians in 2016! Clearly, citizens and customers want options that will help the earth. As 

a Florida native and taxpaying citizen, I believe we should embrace every opportunity to increase sustainable and 

renewable energy. By limiting the net metering rule, this will deter other homeowners from investing in this solar 

energy, thus increasing our reliance on fossil fuels. This is a detriment to not only Floridians, but the entire world as we 

are a heavily populated state and this will increase harmful emissions from energy production. 

I ask you to please vote no! 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Keri Hefferin 
Ocoee, FL34761 
kiwisapp@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nicolecous@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicole Cousino 
< nicolecous@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :54 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Cousino 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
nicolecous@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cloudofthought@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ash sechler 
< cloudofthoug ht@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:03 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ash sechler 
Orlando, FL 32806 
cloudofthought@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gordonsgoods407@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Gordon 
< gordonsgoods407@everyactioncustom.co m > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Gordon 
828 Lighthouse Cv Sanford, FL 32773-6445 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mjones1281@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Megan Jones <mjones1281 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisls, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Megan Jones 
Sarasota, FL 34232 
mjones1281@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rick.fabiani@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of RICHARD FABIANI 
< rick.fabiani@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
RICHARD FABIANI 
Gainesville, FL 32605 
rick.fabiani@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lynchchrissy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine Lynch 
< lynchchrissy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Please do not roll back net metering in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Lynch 
Longboat Key, FL 34228 
lynchchrissy@icloud.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ben 13jamin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Benjamin Hodges 
< ben 13jamin@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Benjamin Hodges 
Jacksonville, FL 32218 
ben13jamin@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mmauriello2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Melissa Mauriello <mmauriello2 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control oftheir own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Mauriello 
3623 Summerwind Cir Bradenton, FL 34209-5807 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

michael.roy1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Roy <michael.roy1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Roy 
Vero Beach, FL 32962 
michael.royl@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gbehm05@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gregory Behm <gbehm0S 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

I personally would appreciate that all utility companies be far more open to personal solar generation as I have invested 

a great deal of time researching dozens of systems and it is my opinion that the range of solar costs for those running 

on-grid, off-grid, and hybrid systems for individuals installing it themselves costs 2-4 cents a KWhr. The higher end is the 

ability to operate your solar array when the utility grid goes down as your inverter has to perform the generation of the 

pure sine wave your home needs. In short, I find it unacceptable that a company providing power to my house can 

mandate I stay connected to the grid, pay fees, and restrict my solar installation of any size. It should be considered that 

for any strong arm move they make Florida residents will go so far as to refuse payment and live off-grid resulting in a 

large divide. I find utility companies charging 200-400% more than what a homeowner can produce with no expertise or 

scaling price reduction absurd. 

I can provide a great deal of information to support all my statements and hope that you go so far as to enforce that 

Utility companies enter in a 25 year commitment with homeowners (standard solar warranty for many components) 

with net metering OR offer the ability to be off-grid and pay no fees to have the meter removed and service to be 

suspended. 

Sincerely, 
Gregory Behm 
Orlando, FL 32833 
gbehm05@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jeykog@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeyko Garuz 
<jeykog@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

You all are insane to put profit over lives. Your move to roll back solar would put more green house gasses on the air 

cause a more rapid climate change leading to death of countless lives, including children. How would you sleep at night. 

Do the right thing, think of the future children who will inherit this earth. How will you leave it to them. How will you 

define your legacy. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeyko Garuz 
High Springs, FL 32643 
jeykog@gmaii.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ahlentz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Lentz 
< ahlentz@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty in Florida. 

Florida's current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving the successful net metering rules in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andy Lentz 
Oakland, CA 94601 
ahlentz@live.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mrc5451@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Cruz < mrc5451 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Cruz 
Miami, FL 33182 
mrc5451@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

meurer321@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Meurer <meurer321 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Meurer 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
meurer321@comcast.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

STEVECAT@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Cathcart 
< STEVECAT@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :39 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Please don't change the net metering for Residential Net Metering in the Sunshine State 
- Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

This is the SUNSHINE state and every citizen has the right to power their homes with Solar PV and should be allowed to 
send their excess energy back to community grid and be fairly compensated for it. Net metering as currently 
implemented in Florida is the best policy and should not be changed. 

We are struggling with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
John Cathcart 
Ormond Beach, FL 32174 
STEVECAT@IEEE.ORG 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dfmanero@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Manero 

< dfmanero@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Manero 
Hialeah, FL 33016 
dfmanero@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stevenjerauld@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steve Jerauld 
< stevenjerauld@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:08 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many ofthese jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Jerauld 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
stevenjerauld@gmail.com 
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